
 
 
 
 
 
 

To: PHRF 
 
1. Los Angeles Yacht Club is pleased to announce The Midwinter Around Catalina Island Race, 

our traditional random leg race at the Port of Los Angeles on Saturday, February 1, 2020. The 
start line will be located inside Los Angeles Harbor, ¾ mile from Angels Gate, in the vicinity 
of N33 41.9’ and W118 15.1, in the vicinity of the Whitney Finish, as referenced in LAYC 
course chart 2014-1.  The finish line will be The Lighthouse at Angels Gate.   The course to be 
sailed will be as follows:  Start, leave Santa Catalina Island to port, and return to finish.   

 
There will be take home trophies awarded during the trophy presentation at the LAYC 
Clubhouse with complimentary hors d’oeuvres at 1700 on Sunday, February 2nd. 

 
The race and all necessary forms will be posted on both Regatta Network and the LAYC website 
at http://layc.org/events/event/midwinter-around-catalina-island-race 
 

 
 

 
 

 


